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PRELIMINARY TRAFFIC FIGURES FOR TWO MONTHS ENDED 31 AUGUST 2014 

 

Rome, 4 September 2014 – Preliminary traffic figures for the network operated under concession 

by Autostrade per l'Italia show growth of 0.7% during July-August 2014, compared with the same 

period of 2013. This was despite adverse weather conditions in July. Traffic growth was 1.6% 

during the summer holiday season from 28 July to 31 August 2014. 

Overall, in the first eight months of 2014, the number of kilometres travelled on Autostrade per 

l’Italia’s network is up 1.0% on the same period of 2013. 

 

Aeroporti di Roma reports passenger growth of 6.9% during July-August 2014, compared with the 

same period of the previous year. At peak times, Fiumicino airport set a new record for the 

number of passengers handled at about 150,000. In the first eight months of 2014 29 million 

passenger handled, up 5.3% on the same period of 2013.  

  

 


